
 
 

Tuesday 12th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As a school we will again be supporting Jeans for Genes on Friday 22nd September 2023.  
 
1 in 25 children has a genetic disorder that makes their life very difficult. That’s like one in 
every class. By wearing our jeans and donating, we can help change the lives of these 
children. 
 
All children are invited to wear their jeans on Friday 22nd September 2023 
 
Staff are also invited to wear their jeans on these days too. 
 
We’d like everyone to take part so please encourage your child to come into school on the 
day wearing their jeans and with a suggested £1 donation. 
 
If you’d like to find out more about how our support will help, please visit their website at 
www.jeansforgenes.org    
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Ben Billington 
Head of Education 
 
 
 
 

http://www.jeansforgenes.org/

